
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release  

Oct. 3, 2023 

Ancient Roots Israel is excited to announce ARI2024! 

We are now accepting speaker applications for our 2024 International Herbal 

Conference, which will be held at our new venue, Ana Shlomi, this Feb. 25-27, 2024. 

The conference will be in English, however, there is now a possibility of offering a 

few optional advanced classes, which may be given in Hebrew.  

Candidates are invited to submit your name, bio, headshot, website (if applicable), 

links (English preferred) to demonstrate your speaking and teaching ability, and 5-7 

potential topic ideas, which should include lectures, demonstrations, hands-on 

workshops or plantwalks to info@ancientrootsisrael.com NO LATER THAN Nov. 

30, 2023. 

Participants, please note that we sold out of rooms last year and expect to do so again, 

so make sure to save the date and sign up for our newsletter to be the first to know 

when tickets go on sale. Don't forget to tell your friends! 

We can't wait to see you this February!  

J. Rivkah Asoulin 

Founder and Executive Director  

Ancient Roots Israel 
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